
 

 

 

 
Parents & Friends,  
 

We have Great News!! Westward Elementary is doing a Double Good 

Gourmet Popcorn Fundraiser! The fact is that not only does Double 

Good make some of the tastiest gourmet popcorn, but a whopping 

50% of every dollar sold goes back to use! It’s the fastest and easiest 

way to raise funds for the Parent Teacher Organization (PTO), which 

ultimately benefits our students. Please help us, as we attempt to 

achieve our goal. 

 

Top Student Seller Prizes:  

 First Place- $25 Gift Card 

 Second Place- $15 Gift Card 

 Third Place - $10 Gift Card  
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

Kickoff Date: Monday, November 4, 2019 
 

Return Order Forms with Money: Monday, November 18, 2019 
 

Checks should be made payable to – Westward Elementary. Please 

make sure your student’s name and amount collected are written on 

all order forms and envelopes. Please allow 2-3 weeks for delivery. 
 

Questions? Please contact Ms. Duval or Mrs. Beneby-Coleman at 561-

653-5200 or nehemie.duval@palmbeachschools.org. 
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